
Submitter: Andrew Kern 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As a voter in Portland for nearly thirty years and a member of two founding Oregon 

families, I see no reason to change our system. It works perfectly.  

Any action to change our highly inclusive system would be an act of voter 

suppression which in no way is aligned with the democratic process in our state.  

I firmly oppose this proposed action. 


